
 

      

     

Dear SCHOOL NAME Teachers and Staff Members,  
 
This school year has presented a myriad of challenges; COVID, budget concerns, data 
privacy, teacher evaluations, unfunded mandates, and many more. The good news is 
PTA is here to help! 
 
PTA believes that together we can make every child's potential a reality. When you join 
PTA, you become a believer in our mission, too. We invite you to join PTA because 
increasing our membership, even by one, makes it possible to provide: 
 

 Teacher grants for use in the classroom; 
 Access to PTA’s programs such as Reflections, the nation’s largest running 

student arts program; 
 Build stronger and more inclusive school communities; 
 Advocate at the state and federal level for initiatives and laws that include data 

reporting, privacy and technology, gun safety and violence prevention, child 
nutrition and more. 

 
There is no wrong or right way to be involved – we invite you to join because we can do 
more together than apart.   
 
Sincerely,  
Your PTA Name 
Link to JOIN  
[INSERT PTA For Your Child Email Signature] 

 


